
 Real Estate Board 
 
 Public Hearing on the Proposed Regulations 
 March 24, 2004 
 
 
This is a public hearing held at the Department of Professional and Occupational Regulation, 3600 
W. Broad Street, Richmond, Virginia.  This hearing is being held pursuant to §2.2- 4007 of the 
Administrative Process Act of the Code of Virginia for the purpose of receiving public comment on 
the Board's proposed regulations published in the Virginia Register on Monday, February 9, 2004. 
 
The list of interested parties and organizations which were notified of this process and invited to 
comment is available upon written request.   
 
The staff of the Department of Professional and Occupational Regulation will prepare a report of 
all public comment received which will be presented to the Board for consideration of any 
revisions to the proposed regulations. 
 
 
Rules for this Hearing 
 
Comments will be received from any member of the public and initial comments will be limited to 
a maximum of 5 minutes depending on the number of individuals who wish to speak.  If you have 
not signed up to speak and you wish to give testimony today, please sign your name on the sign up 
sheet at this time. 
 
Anyone may speak in rebuttal to the comments of another speaker and those comments will also be 
limited in the amount of time they may speak.  I will call for rebuttal comments when all speakers 
on the list have finished.   
 
Board members may ask speakers questions or request clarification of statements.  However, this is 
not the proper forum for questions to the Board.  If you have a question for the Board, please 
forward it in writing, to the Board. 
 
Any speaker who wishes to provide a written statement in addition to his oral testimony, or in lieu 
of oral testimony, may do so until April 9, 2004. 
 
 
 **********************************************************************  
 
NOTE - Once all those persons who have signed up to speak have addressed the Board, ask for 
rebuttal at that time. 
 
AFTER THE LAST PERSON HAS SPOKEN IN REBUTTAL - Thank you for your comments 
today. The record of the public hearing will be kept open until Friday, April 9, 2004, and 



written comments will be accepted through 5:00 p.m. that day.  This hearing is now closed. 
 
 

NO ONE ATTENDED THIS PUBLIC HEARING 
 


